
 
 

 

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

April 13, 2017 
 

 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-17-0010 – REQUEST 

FOR APPROVAL OF CHANGES TO THE FREQUENCY OF 
STAFF REPORTS TO THE COMMISSION REGARDING THE 
STATUS OF GENERIC ISSUES  

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s request to change the frequency of its status reports 
on Generic Issues from quarterly to semiannually, and to use the information in NRC’s 
semiannual report to Congress and a link to the Generic Issues Dashboard. 
 
The staff is reminded that the existence of updated information somewhere on the agency's 
website does not constitute fulfillment by the agency staff of its obligation to keep the 
Commission fully and currently informed about matters within its functions and neither, as a 
general matter, do reports to entities external to the agency.  Significant emergent generic 
issues should be communicated to the Commission promptly. 
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